
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BUDGET HEARING REGARDING PROPOSE USE OF COUNTY ROAD AID AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT 
ECONOMIC ASSISTANCE (LGEA) FUNDS. 

 

A public hearing will be held by The Ohio County Fiscal Court at the Ohio County Community Center, 
Fiscal Court Room,  on April 24th, 2012 at 5:00 p.m. for the purpose of obtaining citizens comments 
regarding the possible uses of the County Road Aid (CRA) and Local Government Economic Assistance 
(LGEA) Funds. 

All interested persons in Ohio County are invited to the hearing to submit verbal or written comments 
on possible uses of the CRA and LGEA Funds.  Any person(s) who cannot submit written comments or 
attend the public hearing but wish to submit comments, should call the Office of the County 
Judge/Executive at 270-298-4400 by 4:00 p.m. on April 24th, 2012 so the arrangements can be made to 
secure their comments. 

David Johnston 
Ohio County Judge Executive 
 


